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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

DATE: WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18, 2020 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Judicial Branch of the Navajo Nation will be closed to the public beginning Thursday, 

March 19, 2020, through Tuesday, March 24, 2020. The Branch will then re-open on 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020, with limited services. 

An administrative order was issued to close the courts on those dates by Chief Justice JoAnn B. 

Jayne due to the public health emergency declared by the Navajo Nation concerning the 

coronavirus/covid-19. The closure gives Judicial Branch staff time to prepare the courts and 

programs to offer essential services in adherence to Navajo Nation law.  

More information on the limited services will be released at a later date.  

For any questions on the status of a case, contact the respective district court.  For other 

information, please contact the appropriate court or program. 

Dził Yijiin Judicial District 

(928) 725-3781 

 

Crownpoint Judicial District 

(505) 786-2072 

  

Pueblo Pintado Circuit Court 

(505) 655-3268 

 

Chinle Judicial District 

(928) 674-2070 

  

Ramah Judicial District 

(505) 775-3218 

 

Tuba City Judicial District 

(928) 283-3140 

 

http://www.navajocourts.org/


Aneth Judicial District 

(435) 651-3545 

 

Window Rock Judicial District 

(928) 871-6626 

  

Dilkon Judicial District 

(928) 657-8140 

  

Kayenta Judicial District 

(928) 697-5549 

 

Shiprock Judicial District  

(505)368-1270 

 

Alamo Court 

(575) 854-2668 

 

To’hajiilee Court  

(505) 908-2817 

 

Supreme Court  

(928) 871-6763 

 

Peacemaking Program 

(928) 871-6388 

 

Office of Probation & Parole Services 

(928) 871-6625 
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